

## Welcome to Mrs. Pepe's 3rd Grade



Dear Third Grade Families.

Welcome to Third Grade! My name is Mrs. Michaele Pepe and I look forward to working with your little one. After Summer Break, I look forward to meeting you at my "Meet 'n' Greet" on Tuesday. August 1, 2023 from 2-3PM in room 14, where students can organize their school supplies in their desk. Please don't hesitate to contact me over email at michaele.pepe@fwusd.org.

Looking forward to getting to know you,

Mrs.Pepe

Supply List		
Shared Supplies (Do not mark with child's name)	Individual Supplies (Please mark with your child's name)	Teacher Wishlist (Optional)
<ul> <li>2 Packs of #2         Pre-sharpened             pencils         <ul> <li>1 Large Box of                  Tissues</li> <li>Plastic Sheet                   Protectors, pack                   of 20</li></ul></li></ul>	Backpack Reusable Water Bottle  1½ inch binder with Clear View Pocket on Front 1 Pencil Box (Standard size, 8½ x 5½ x 2½ in. Max.)  1 Pair of Scissors 3 Plastic Pocket Folders 4 Composition Notebooks (Wide-Ruled) 1 Box of Crayons (24 Max.)  Crayola Twistables Colored Pencils (18 Max.)	<ul> <li>All-Purpose         Printer Paper</li> <li>Savory snacks         (like popcorn or             goldfish)</li> </ul>